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Comments: Twenty years is a long time to go without public comment on something as vital to the health of the

planet as our national forests. Forest Service personnel and philosophy could completely switch out within twenty

years. I would like to see the public be able to comment on changes to specific sites. After all, the national forests

do belong to We the People.

 

I also support comments made by Forest Watch, SELC, and GA Sierra Club, and I think herbicides should be

used very sparingly, as we don't know how they will affect the mycorrhizal network.


